
REGIONAL DISTRICT OF NANAIMO 
 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 12, 2016 

7:00 PM 
 

(RDN Board Chambers) 
 

A D D E N D U M 
 
PAGES 

COMMUNICATIONS/CORRESPONDENCE 
 
2  Trevor Wicks, re ERWS Board Review Proposal.  
 
3  Douglas O’Brien and Teresa O’Brien, re Appointment to ERWS Management Board. 
  
 





From: Trevor & Eileen Wicks

Sent: Sunday, January 10, 2016 10:19 AM
To: corpsrv; Bill Veenhof

Cc: Teunis Westbroek

Subject: ERWS Board review

RDN Chair, Bill Veenhof, RDN Board

Re: Englishman River Water Service (ERWS)

Dear Mr. Veenhof,

The Management Board of the Englishman River Water Service (ERWS) make decisions that directly and
indirectly affect many thousands of people within the Regional District of Nanaimo and beyond.

Many of these people, as well as tourism, recreation, business and the natural ecosystems, are currently
not represented by the ERWS board, but will be directly affected.

There are several aspects of the new ERWS water supply project that have not been disclosed to the
general population.

Would it be possible to review the ERWS management structure, so that decisions made at that level,
reasonably represent as many constituents as possible?

I would be pleased to explain further if you would like to chat.

Regards ...Trevor Wicks ...

TRENTEC INNOVATIONS

Web http://www.innovationbc.com

http://www.ouroceansidewater.corn 

Qualicum Beach B.0 Canada

E-mail trentec@shaw.ca 
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From: DOUG O'BRIEN

Sent: Monday, January 11, 2016 8:25 PM
To: corpsry

Subject: RDN Board

RDN Board

Committee of the Whole

This correspondence is to provide support for the decision to appoint Director Bill Veenhof to
the position of Chair of the ERWS Management Board.

Regards,

Douglas O'Brien

Teresa O'Brien
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